
Vocal Artists – 

  

Registration is now open for the 2024-2025 season of the Nielsen Chorale! 

2024-2025 brings a close to Nielsen Chorale’s Music Director, Marti Bein’s leadership.  

Help make this a celebratory year! 
 

The 2024-2025 season includes: 

Holiday Pops – The Nielsen Chorale will join the Rockford Symphony Orchestra under the 

direction of Kevin Stites at the Coronado on Saturday night, December 21 and Sunday 

afternoon, December 22.   

• Rehearsals will begin on Monday, October 14 at 7:00.  

• The required dress rehearsal will be Saturday afternoon, December 21. 
 

Maestro Stites comes with years of Broadway experience and just this summer led concerts at 

the Hollywood Bowl and Ravinia. For those who sang last season, please share the news of this 

exciting opportunity.  
  
Beethoven’s 9th Symphony– Now is the opportunity to revisit this wonderful composition that 

had to be placed aside in 2021. Be a part of the chorus singing one of the all time greatest 

classical works of music, the first symphony to include chorus, and a thrilling piece to sing. The 

performance with the Rockford Symphony Orchestra will be Saturday, May 10, at 7:30. Maestro 

Yaniv Attar, RSO Music Director conducts the work.  

• Rehearsals will begin Monday, March 10 7:00.  

• The required dress rehearsal will be Friday night, May 9. 
 

 

Music for the concerts is ordered on the basis of registration numbers.  

Don’t delay.  

Register today. 
  

Rehearsals will be held at Christ Lutheran Church. 

425 Riverside Road, Belvidere 

(Just past Costco) 
 

There is a $30 Registration Fee per season  

(participation in 1 or 2 of the concerts listed above) 

You can pay online or bring a check or cash to your first rehearsal. 

 

Please register at: 

https://nielsenchorale.com/connect 

https://nielsenchorale.com/connect

